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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Welcome to The Link as we reach the end of the half 
term.   
 
This milestone brings us to the half term holiday, which is 
a welcome opportunity for all to rest, enjoy some time 
with friends and family and prepare for the final 7 weeks 
of the school year.  Of course, for year 11, on return to 
school after the break their examinations continue for 
another two and a half weeks.  They can then look        
forward to celebrating together at the Prom, marking the 
end of their time at Church Stretton School! 
 
The examination tables will not be put away just yet 
though as year 7 and 8 pupils will soon be completing 
their core subject exams and 10 pupils undertake their 
end of year 'mock' exams.  Pupils in these year groups 
should therefore be preparing for these assessments by 
ensuring revision is under way. 
 
For pupils in year 9, Ms Chapman, Careers Coordinator 
has sent a letter to parents and carers about a trip to   
Ludlow College for a Post-16 experience.  I am sure that 
the pupils will enjoy their visit and finding out about the 
possible courses on offer beyond 11 - 16 schooling. 
 
Finally, we are looking forward to welcoming a new     
member of staff to our school after half term. Mrs Neale 
is a highly experienced teacher of mathematics who will 
bring her enthusiasm and expertise to the already strong 
maths department, led by Mrs Williams, Head of            
Department.  Welcome aboard Mrs Neale! 
 
 
We hope that you all enjoy a relaxing, safe and enjoyable 
half term break.  
 
 
John Parr 
Headteacher 

When we return after half 
term it will be week A 

Appointments 
We appreciate that pupils may need to have                  
appointments during the school day, please could we 
ask that we have prior notice and a copy of the                    
appointment card/letter.  
 
Thank you. 

Lunch Money 
Please can you ensure that you top up your ParentPay 
account for school lunches. There is also a top up         
machine in the lunch hall where students can use 
coins or cash. 

Thank you.  

Pupil Absence Procedure 

If you need to report a student absence you can leave 
a message on our answerphone (option 1)                 
alternatively you can send an email to:                                       
attendance.officer@csschool.co.uk 

Please click here for further information regarding   
reporting a pupil absence.  

Thank you. 

Tutor Time Take-away 
This weeks' focus was on ‘Rewards & updates’. Please 
do ask your child about the topic and get them to    
explain to you what was discussed. 

mailto:attendance.officer@csschool.co.uk
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/absence-procedure


Yr 9 French KNOWLEDGE ORGANISER 

Yr 8 French KNOWLEDGE ORGANISER 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/french-year-9-knowledge-organiser
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/french-year-8-knowledge-organiser


GCSE FRENCH KNOWLEDGE ORGANISER 

GCSE FRENCH KNOWLEDGE ORGANISER  

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/gcse-french-knowledge-organiser
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/gcse-french-knowledge-organiser


Sporting News 
Sports Leadership 

On Thursday, we went to Shrewsbury sports village to umpire the county finals of netball. There was 6 teams in 
total participating from different areas in Shropshire. We really enjoyed the day and had lots of fun. We improved 
our umpiring and learnt new skills for the future. We umpired district tournaments to prepare ourselves for this 
final and also to find out who would represent south Shropshire, who were Wistanstow Primary school, we were 
also pleased that Wistanstow won the county competition. We would like to thank all the children for being so  
polite and all the team at energize. Also a big thanks to Mrs Dillon for taking her time to take us there and back and 
training us and all the leaders. 

 

Year 8 Athletics  

This Tuesday, our year 8 athletes took to Oakengates Athletics Stadium to 
compete and represent Church Stretton School in the Shropshire          
Pentathlon competition. This meant all girls has to competes in 75m    
Hurdles, Shot, Long Jump, High Jump, 800m. We had some superb         
individual performances with Elin White getting a PB in High Jump Sasha 
Davies putting a sterling performance in hurdles, Ivy Pike displaying her 
strength in long jump and Megan Buckingham placing a close third in 
800m. Overall, our girls came 2nd Place as a team to Adcote School. What 
an achievement! 
 
More athletics coming after half term- stay tuned! 



Summer Term 2 PE Timetable can be found Here 

Summer Term 2 PE Extra Curricular   

https://telfordeducation.sharepoint.com/:w:/r/sites/TAWE310/_layouts/15/Doc.aspx?sourcedoc=%7BF29AF6EC-49B2-47FC-A42C-4B10991AA84C%7D&file=Term%203B%202024.docx&fromShare=true&action=default&mobileredirect=true


 

This week in photos 





Nut Free School 
We aim to be a nut free school. If your child brings 
packed lunches or snacks in from home please ensure 
(even if your child is not allergic) that they do not            
contain nuts or nut-products, in order to protect those in 
school with severe allergies. Our kitchen doesn’t         
knowingly use nuts, however nut traces can be found in 
many products especially when manufactured in a        
factory alongside nut products.   

Many thanks.  

 

Water Bottles 

 

Students are asking reception quite frequently for 
cups to get a drink. Please can we remind students to 

bring in a water bottle from home which can be 
topped up before school, at break and lunch times 

from ‘Bob’ our freshly filtered water machine. 

Thank you 

LOST PROPERTY 
 
There are an increasing number of coats and PE kits in 
lost property (W1) If your child/ren are missing any items 
please could you ask them to check. Any lost property 
left at the end of term will be donated. 
 
Thank you. 












